
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To: G1 Parents 

From: Dr Agnes Wai, Principal 

Date: 22nd November 2019 

 

Grade 1 Paper Plane Challenge 

 

The annual SSCPS Paper Plane Challenge is just around the corner! We are excited to invite parents 

to be part of the challenge which will take place in the school hall during the times shown below.  

 

The students will design planes in groups during their science lessons, before testing their flight time 

and distance during a P.E lesson. Planes will be made of one A4 sheet of paper and students can use 

some blue tack as a weight if wanted. 

 

Parents are invited to assist with the activity during the on the day and are also encouraged to join a 

“Parent’s Paper Plane Challenge”. If interested in joining the competition, please bring along your 

prepared plane on the day.  

 

Please see below for the dates and times for each class:  

 

Class Date Time 

G1A 16th December 2019 (Monday) 11:30 am – 12:35 am 

G1B 4th December 2019 (Wednesday) 14:00 pm – 15:00 pm 

G1C 13th December 2019 (Friday) 11:30 pm – 12:35 pm 

G1D 19th December 2019 (Thursday) 11:30 pm – 12:35 pm 

 

If you are interested in helping please complete the reply slip in our School app by                        

27th November 2019 (Wednesday). Selected parent volunteers will be notified through an email. 

 

Thank you. 


